
 

 

 

 

Date: 05-12-24                Circular No.: QCS/2024/133 

Subject: Winter Uniform to be worn on Wednesday, 11th December 2024 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

This is to inform you that on Wednesday, 11th December 2024, all students are required to wear the 

normal complete winter uniform as part of the school dress code. On this day, students will NOT wear the 

usual House uniform. 

Please ensure that your child comes dressed in the appropriate winter attire: 

Grade Nursery – II: Full sleeves T-Shirt, Full Track Suit Regular (Blue Colour) 

Grade III – Grade VIII: Shirt, Trouser, Half Sweater & Blazer, Bow/ Bow-tie 

We kindly request your cooperation in adhering to this dress code to ensure that all students are neatly 

and properly dressed up for the day. 

Note: All uniform sizes are available in the school uniform shop. Parents can procure the required winter 

uniform items by Saturday, 7th December 2024 to ensure their child is properly attired. 

 
 
 
 
Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 
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